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The Executive Committee of Beta Alpha Psi Xi Kappa (Deakin BAP) wishes

you good luck during this Exam Season!



 May 2019 saw Deakin University’s BAP chapter become officially installed as

Xi Kappa

The Blood Donation Drive held in April became the first service event held by

the chapter in the year.

The Ego Pharmaceuticals Tour held in June provided Deakin BAP members

with an insight into the growth of the company’s business model and allowed

them opportunities to engage with the senior members of their Research and

Development team to understand how innovation plays an important role in

the growth of the company.

The beginning of Trimester 2 gave Deakin BAP the opportunity to host a Meet

and Greet to welcome the new members into the society. A day of trivia,

pizzas and an informal, introduction into the society gave new members as

well as the old ones a chance to let loose and mingle in a non-professional

setting.

The United Nations Association of Australia (UNAA) conducted an

interactive session with Experienced Leaders such as Matthew Brennan,

Biheng Zhang and Di Fleming from the industry talking about the

implementation of the Sustainable Development Goals. The event gave the

members the opportunity to network and learn from the experiences and

advice of these professionals.

And finally, the members ended the year by volunteering for Cancer Council

Australia's Daffodil Day to raise money for cancer research.
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Deakin BAP  will host a welcome event on the 10th of February; invites and

details for which will be sent to all members within the next few days.

The biggest event for Deakin BAP this year is the Regional Meet that will be

held at the Waurn Ponds Estate between 16-18 April. The event will be

attended by select members of all the Oceanic Chapters of Beta Alpha Psi

along with some prominent guest speakers. But more on that in the

upcoming Newsletters!

 

 
         We recognize the excellence that is present at Deakin University and want

to shine some light on these brilliant minds through our newsletters and social

media platforms. But we cannot do it without your help! So please let us know if

you or a friend of yours has done something remarkable, be it an outstanding

project submitted, getting a highly sought after internship or if you have done

something incredible outside of the University, and we will feature you in our

next Newsletter! 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS
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https://www.bapdeakin.org bl-bap@deakin.edu.au @deakin_bap @bapdeakin Coming Soon!


